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Although the rain caused us to reschedule this
fun, end of summer event, we had great
community support! We had 65 people qualify and
over 50 hours of volunteer support from local
businesses and service groups. Congrats to the
top three finalist, we hope to see you next year!

Andrew and McKenna Gudmunson started 701 Realty
knowing they wanted to give back to the community
that was so supportive of them. For every real estate
closing they complete, they donate a percentage of
their commission to a charity of the buyer or seller’s
choice. They have donated over $13,000 since April
2018 to over 20 different agencies including SVUW!
Help us thank them for going out of their way to
support our community!

If you were not able to attend this fun, crafty
event, it was a great time! Attendees got to
“stroll” around the mall building a succulent pot
and were provided a drink from Mi Mexico to
finish their project. Thanks to Dakota Square
Mall for hosting this sold-out event to benefit
local programs, they were able to raise $1,500
that will make a huge impact in our community!

Live United T-Shirt Day! Nov. 8th
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